Update of the List of WIB Program Experts in connection with the completed
supplementary recruitment

We would like to hereby inform that the Selection Committee has completed its work on verification
of applications for inclusion in the List of Experts for the WIB Programme, submitted within the
framework of the supplementary call conducted from August 4 to September 30, 2023.

Persons who meet the requirements set forth in § 6(1) of the Rules and Regulations for the selection
and organization of the work of Experts appointed to carry out tasks commissioned by the Managing
Entity of the Virtual Research Institute (“WIB”) Programme funded from the Polish Science Fund
have been included in the List, thus obtaining the status of WIB Programme Experts. Below is the
updated List of Experts.
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